
 

Thank you to those who attended the P&C meeting on ZOOM last night, and 
my apologies to those who were not able to connect due to technical 
difficulties. In the meeting it was decided in light of covid restrictions to hold 
the end of year presentation evening outdoors. To make this a special 
evening for all, we are planning to create a carnival like atmosphere with a 
BBQ and fun activities for the students to participate in, at the conclusion of 
the formal presentations. As with all events advertised this year, this event is 
To Be Confirmed and will require our current Level 3 restrictions to be eased 
prior to the event. We do not know what the restrictions will look like in 
December, however, it could reasonably be predicted that all adults 
attending the event will need to be fully vaccinated.  
 

Usually this time of year we announce a dress up day for Halloween, 
however after meeting with students, many comment that they did not want 
to ruin their costume surprise for the community event being held on 
Halloween night. To support this community event, we will instead do a 
Halloween Fashions on the Field event on Tuesday 2nd November, giving 
students the option to come dressed for the field, Halloween themed, or a 
combination of both.  
 

Jason Hurley 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

 

Tues 2nd Nov 
Fashions on the 

Field - Halloween 
style 

IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK  
From time to time your child may get sick and display symptoms that 
mean it’s best to keep them away from school and see your doctor. Some of these symptoms include:  

• A fever of 38 or above  
• Vomiting or diarrhoea  
• Severe cold or flu symptoms  
• Rashes of an unknown origin.  

To find out more about when you need to keep your child home from school visit https://

education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/health-and-safety/too-sick-to-go-to-school. 

20th October 2021 

Term 4:  Week 3 

From the Principal 

 Just a reminder that 

students are to bring 

a piece of fruit  to 

eat each day for 

Fruit Break 



Canteen Roster 

Term 4  

Your help is very much appreciated in keeping 

our Canteen running. If you have any problems 

with these dates please see if you can swap 

with someone. 

Friday 22
nd

 Oct  Georgie 

Friday 29
th

 Oct  Narelle 

Friday 5
th

 Nov  Kel  

Friday 12
th

 Nov Sarah 

Friday 19
th

 Nov Candice 

Friday 26
th

 Nov Georgie 

Friday 3
rd

 Dec  Kel  

Friday 10
th

 Dec  Sarah 






